
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 17, 2025 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
The Regular South Barrington Park District Board meeting scheduled for Wednesday 
January 22, 2025 at 7:00PM has been rescheduled for Wednesday January 22, 2025  at 
6:30pm. 
 
 
Jay Morgan 
Executive Director 
South Barrington Park District 
 
 


